
November 8, 2022

Dear Sir or Madam:

It is my pleasure to recommend my student, Connor Hart. During his time in our English
I class, Connor has demonstrated a strong work ethic through high-level work and
meaningful participation in class discussions. He advocates for himself, and he helps
other students who may be struggling. His passion is baseball, and I know that he will
be an asset to any team or organization he is involved with.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Michelle Martin
English I Teacher
michelle.martin@smusd90.org


